
                                               

                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The School of Environment and Sustainability at the University of Saskatchewan 
and the Nunavut Wildlife Management Board (NMWB) are looking to hire a 
Research Assistant to work on a polar bear research project. 

 

The goal of this project is to analyze Inuit Qaujimajatuqangit of polar bears that 
has been documented during public hearings held by the NWMB. This project is 
expected to provide critical information for the co-management of polar bears in 
Nunavut and beyond.  

 

The Research Assistant will work with our team and an Inuit Steering Committee 
to: 

• Let Nunavummiut know about this project through community meetings, 
radio interviews, and social media 

• Participate in project workshops 

• Learn about polar bears, Inuit Qaujimajatuqangit, and research 
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We are looking for a Part-Time 

Research Assistant! 
 

https://ca.indeed.com/cmp/University-of-Saskatchewan?campaignid=mobvjcmp&from=mobviewjob&tk=1fj1s9jmbo1ij801&fromjk=acb4bc67aa7c1b68
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We look forward to working with you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Qualifications:  High school diploma; be willing and able to 

 travel to communities in Nunavut; ability to 

 use social media and strong communication 

 skills  

Start Date:  As soon as the position is filled                       

   (as early as July 2022) 

End date:   This is a one-year position with a possibility 

   of extension 

Location:   You can be based anywhere in Nunavut 

Hours:   Flexible, part-time hours 

Salary:   Competitive salary depending on experience 

Please send your Cover Letter 

and Resume to: 

Taqialuq Sataa 
Nunavut Wildlife Management Board 
Box 1379, Iqaluit, Nunavut, X0A 0H0 
Phone: (867) 975-7300; Fax: (888) 421-9832 
Email: tsataa@nwmb.com 


